
 
 
CRUX (Southern Cross University Postgraduate Association) submission for determination of 
maximum fares for declared government monopoly passenger transport services. 
Postgraduate students are concerned that international students are not eligible for student 
concessions on public transport in NSW. These students pay full fees for their education in 
Australia and this represents an important contribution to higher education in Australia.  
Other financial burdens imposed by the Government are already making meeting their 
financial commitments burdensome.  Australia's Universities NEED the financial and cultural 
contribution of international students.  CRUX requests that the NSW Government extends 
travel concessions to all international students studying in Australia. 
 
Gillian Rhys 
 
Crux 
(Southern Cross University Postgraduate Association) 
 
crux@scu.edu.au 
Room R2.44, ext 3477, 
Ph (02) 6620 3477 
Thu & Fri 9:30-4:00 
 
C/O Graduate Research College 
Southern Cross University 
PO Box 157 
Lismore, NSW, 2480 
 

annab

annab
crux@scu.edu.au
Room R2.44, ext 3477,
Ph (02) 6620 3477
Thu & Fri 9:30-4:00
C/O Graduate Research College
Southern Cross University
PO Box 157
Lismore, NSW, 2480


